
 
October 3, 2018  

  

Dear Parents/Guardians of Whitefish Bay High School Students Attending Homecoming 2018:  

  

The Student Council is working hard to make the 2018 Whitefish Bay High School Homecoming an 

enjoyable and SAFE event. Communication, cooperation and information are important components 

of a successful dance for both parents and the school. The following information is being provided to 

assist parents in working cooperatively with the school to provide our students with an enjoyable and 

safe Homecoming.  

  

HOMECOMING FACTS  

* Saturday, October 13, 2018 in the Great Hall at Richards Elementary.  

* The dance will be from 7:30 until 10:30 PM.  

* Attire is semi-formal.  

* Only appropriate dancing will be permitted. Inappropriate dancing will be addressed and students 

not meeting appropriate dancing expectations will be removed from the dance.  

* All students will check-in. ID cards must be presented with the ticket at the door.  

* Parents will be notified if their child does not arrive at Homecoming by 8:30.  

* No students will be allowed to leave the dance before 10:00 P.M. WFBHS students can bring a 

guest from another high school with a completed  Guest Permission Form located in the Activities 

Office and on the activities website. This form must be submitted to the Activities Office by 3:30 PM 

on Thursday, October 11th.  

* Tickets will be on sale during ISHP/Lunch starting on Monday, October 8th until Friday, October 

12th. No tickets will be sold at the door. Tickets cost $15 per person.   

* * No person will be admitted to, or allowed to stay at Homecoming who is believed to not be at 

absolute sobriety. For that reason, High School officials may utilize a Breathalyzer if a student is 

suspected of not being at absolute sobriety. If a student refuses to be tested, they will be removed 

from the dance and will be referred to the police.  

* Students who violate school rules regarding the use of alcohol, tobacco, drugs or other controlled 

substances will face school consequences, including a 3 day out of school suspension, and will be 

referred to the police.   

 

All people associated with running this dance are looking forward to a safe and memorable     2018 

Homecoming. Help us by making certain that you know your child’s plans for the entire evening and 

that they are involved in safe and appropriate activities. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to 

call me (963-3972) or Kara Harmon, Associate Principal (963-3915).  

  

Thank you in advance for your interest and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely,    

Jeff Worzella, Activities Director  

  


